Al Khor Community QATARGAS

Ref. No : AKC/L5901/2017/HAH/HK

To i All Residents
Al Khor Community

Subject i Removal of All Conocarpus and other Hazardous Trees in AKC

Dear Residents,

This is to inform you that wall crack issues, safety hazards, and damages in our facility structure due to
Conocarpus and other trees have increased exponentially.

In this regard, AKC management decided to remove all Conocarpus trees and other hazard producing trees
in Al Khor Community in order to eliminate all existing hazard and prevent further damages in the future.
Rest assured that our landscaping team would inform you before starting any tree removal works in your
villa.

We appreciate your outmost support and understanding to ensure this campaign will run smoothly.

Hamad Al Humaidi
Community Director
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